
 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2012 
 
 
Dr. McKay Jenkins 
Tilghman Professor of English 
Department of English 
University of Delaware 
 
 
Dear Dr. Jenkins: 
 
As associate chair for the Department of Animal and Food Sciences and chair of our courses and 
curriculum committee I have evaluated the proposal for the new interdisciplinary 
Environmental Humanities. On behalf of the ANFS department I support this minor and the 
interesting breadth of knowledge it will bring to students who select it to further their 
education at the University of Delaware. We are happy to have two courses listed as choices 
within this engaging minor.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kali Kniel, Ph.D. 
Associate Chair, Department of Animal and Food Sciences 


